
03-06-2019 Town Council Meeting  
Responses to Council Questions 

 
ITEM #11: Review of Pilot Process for Receiving and Considering Requests from 
Non-Profits for Capital Funding 
 
 
Council Question: Has feedback been obtained from any non-profits to gauge their feedback on 
the pilot program? 

Staff Response: Since this is a new idea, we wanted to gauge the Council’s interest before 

reaching out to other stakeholders. Non-profits did provide input on the new Human Services 

Application on which this pilot is based.  

 

Council Question: Since this advisory board has a great deal of experience in reviewing funding 
requests for various organizations and initiatives, has feedback been obtained from the Human 
Services Advisory Board on this proposed pilot program? 

Staff Response: We will share the application with the Human Services Advisory Board at its 

meeting scheduled for March 5th and will share their feedback.  

 

 


